CAROLINA CLUB PBGV MINUTES 2021-6-15

Mary Fluke – President – Present

Roger Mayer – Vice President – President

Mike Williquette – Treasurer – Present

Jill Fitzgerald – Secretary – Present

Paul Urban-BOD- Present

Bob Morris – BOD – Present

Kevin MacDonald – BOD – Absent

Mary called the meeting to order at 8:15PM.

FINANCIAL REPORT - MIKE WILLIQUETTE

Checks from May were checks from Subway, that came back. Mary cleared up that tissue.

June checks; mine I finally cashed so I informed Mike of that.

There is some doubt about Checks from Wendy Martin and Anne Miller.

I remember handing those checks off either the end of January or early February

Also checks will be written in memory of Jan Zigich

And Pam Helmer and sent to PBGVCA Health and Rescue.

Mike will take care of that this week.

We have \$8163.62 in the bank at the present time.

Mike is responsible for all the financials and membership list.

OLD BUSINESS

Roger gave a report about the CPBGVC Patches we are about

3" patch for 50 would be 4.64 - 100 patch 2.80 shipping is 15.00

Roger will email us with the information of a larger size patch

Mary feels the 3" patch is good for a hat but not good enough for clothing.

Bob said we would get better detail on a 4" patch.

The magnets we have are 5 ½ ", for comparison

HUNT DATES UPDATED

Hunt dates are as follows

Dec 3-5 2021 at field C

Jan 21-23 2022 at field B

Feb 18-20 2022 at field C

March 25-27 at field B

Mary and Paul are going to send in applications for the hunts in South Carolina.

Paul is going to ask Coady about Chairing a Hunt.

Robert Sweeney got in touch with Paul about the Hunt Archives and Robert would be backing up Paul. They will continue discussions on this topic.

NEW BUSINESS

We need to get someone to back up Paul on the Website.

Paul suggested that the website should maybe be reworked. We might possibly ask Kevin for his help.

Paul asked if we would be able to spend some money on a new website.

Paul would like us to find someone to run the new website. Mary suggested on putting it out to the membership.

Mike will check the member applications to see if anyone is computer savvy.

Due to the problems that we have had with the Zoom Meetings and getting online, we have decided to make it a conference call next month

Meeting was adjourned at 8:50.

Jill Fitzgerald

Secretary